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Energy Efficiency Plan Summary 

 
 
The staff of the Oklahoma Board of Examiners in Optometry has developed this 
Sustainability Plan to comply with the directives set forth in Senate Bill 833.   
 
The Board of Examiners in Optometry is a small agency that leases approximately 500 sq. 
feet.  We currently have 2.7 FTE, therefore our Energy Efficiency Plan is somewhat 
simple.  The Board has established three initiatives that will provide better energy 
efficiency. 
 
The first initiative is to turn off all equipment when not in use.  This will be 
accomplished by turning off all equipment at the end of the work day, as well as not 
powering up equipment that is not immediately needed. 
 
The second initiative is to lower the thermostat when not in our office.   
 
The third initiative is turn off the lights when not in use.  This will be done primarily 
during the lunch hour and when the office is closed.  
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